July 16, 2008


Dear Pastor;

The summer is going by so quickly, before we know it, our young people will be heading back to school.  This letter comes to you as a reminder that the “WESTERN MARYLAND SWORD OF THE LORD CONFERENCE” is scheduled for September 29-30, 2008.  

Please mark your calendar and plan on bringing a group from your church.  As always, we will have some great singing, food, fellowship and of course preaching! 

Powerful Bible preaching is the hallmark of our conference and Dr. Shelton Smith and Dr. Sam Davison will be our preachers for this year’s conference.  

The conference begins Monday evening at 7:00 p.m., continues Tuesday at 10:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  Please join us for the Pastor's Steak Luncheon after the Tuesday morning session!   

If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at 301-334-3234 or 301-616-0038, or check out our web site at www.mlibc.org.  I am looking forward to seeing you.  May the Lord richly bless you and your ministry!

Sincerely, your friend,
Dennis Leatherman
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor
